
Open letter to Furzehill residents, 25 March 2020 

Good morning everyone. I apologise if you have any concerns regarding 
what exactly your Parish Councils are doing to support you. May I reassure 
you that we are working hard at the moment, it just takes time to get 
systems in place and to undertake the work needed. Everything is taking 
considerably longer too due to the restrictions which we are all subject to.

Colehill Parish Council has produced a leaflet giving details of who to 
contact should you need help locally, particularly if our team of volunteers in 
Furzehill cannot support you for any reason. This leaflet should be delivered 
in the next couple of days; please accept my apologies if you live in Holt 
Parish and receive a leaflet, we are not trying to entice you, we just wish to 
share information.


We have also set up a separate Resilience section of Colehill Parish Council 
website, which I would ask you to visit, simply to become aware of what 
services are available either from, coordinated by or available through us.


Please stay safe, we are in this for the long haul and together we will come 
through this.

Kind regards


Stefan


Cllr Stefan Morawiec
Colehill Parish Council

Tel:    01202 883324
Mob:  07799 894982
E:       smorawiec@colehill.gov.uk
Web:  http://www.colehill.gov.uk
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